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CCRW  MAY  LUNCHEON 

 TUESDAY,  MAY 15,  2018 
 

11:00AM-Social  11:30AM—Meeting Called to Order 
 

CASINO FANDANGO 
 

$20/PERSON—Cash ONLY 
SPEAKERS: Candidates, including Dan Schwartz, Wes  

Duncan, Bob Beers, Lisa Krasner 
                                

Reservations must be made by Friday, May 11, 2018  

CONTACT:    
Gale Harris 775-241-2054 

carsonrepublicanwomen@gmail.com  
 

You will be held responsible for payment if you do not cancel your  
reservation within 24 hours prior to the meeting. 

 

 

Members, Associates and friends,         
 
       Wow, what a busy month April has been!  I recently attended 
the NvFRW  spring conference held in Las Vegas.  It was nice to 
share in the comradery with all of the clubs in Nevada and hear 
what they have been doing.  I will be sharing some of the ideas I 
picked up at  this meeting our next board meeting.  
       We held our first dinner meeting (in lieu of a luncheon) this month as we 
presented our scholarship candidates.  What a great group of finalists we had.  
It’s always so hard to pick just one.  Many thanks to Sylvia Divita for chairing 
this.  She did a great job. Attendance was lower than normal, but many that 
came enjoyed having it in the evening - so we may look at doing one more 
evening meeting this year. 
       Last but not least was the Membership Tea held at the Governor’s 
mansion this past Saturday.  What an amazing event it was!  All the tables 
were decorated so beautifully, each one different and decorated by the table 
host.  So much thought was put into each one and so fun to look at.  Thank 
you to all the women that decorated a table. We started the event with a fun 
interactive game, which proved to be a great way to mingle and meet new 
friends.  Then there were some heartwarming and encouraging stories told by 
attendees that were eye openers into what women can and have done.  Some 
great songs were sung by Nick Favero, a gentleman with a beautiful voice.   A 
fun and professional floral arrangement demonstration was presented and 
great food served by Glen Eagles. 

CCRW - December 1951 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

Cont. on page 2 

mailto:carsonrepublicanwomen@gmail.com
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Newsletter Deadlines                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

   
May 28 (for June) 
June 25 (for July) 
July 30 (for Aug) 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
Nancy Dallas, Editor 

nancy@nancydallas.com 
775.847.0129 

CCRW EXECUTIVE BOARD 

PRESIDENT 

Angela LoGiurato  220-3596 

Angela.logiurato@countryfinancial.com 

1st VICE PRESIDENT  

Mary Burgoon 315-0993 

mmburgoon@gmail.com 

2nd VICE PRESIDENT 

Janice Baldwin  841-1533 

jkb1553@byu.net 

RECORDING SECRETARY 

Suzi Weissman  883-9044 

Zat-w@charter.net  

TREASURER 

Linda Haynes  841-4647 

lrhaynes@att.net  

IMMEDIATE PAST PRESIDENT 

Christine Brandon  841-4976 

christineeabrandon@gmail.com  

COMMITTEE CHAIRS 

ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS: 

AMERICANISM: Angela LoGiurato 

AUDIT: Marie Bensinger 

BUDGET: Lori Bagwell 

BYLAWS: Nancy Dallas, Marie Bensinger 

CARING FOR AMERICA: Carolee Berglan 

CHAPLAIN: Laurel Stadler 

CORR. SECRETARY: Dianna Webb 

EVITES: Lori Bagwell 

HISTORIAN: Carolyn Southard 

HOSPITALITY: Alicia Eidel, Sally Crosby 

LEGISLATIVE: Joy Trushenski 

LITERACY: Taunya Milligan 

LUNCH RESERVATIONS: Gale Harris 

MELP:  

MEMBERSHIP: Janice Baldwin, Elaine Berg-
strom 

NEWSLETTER: Nancy Dallas 

NOM. REP. TO NvFRW: 

PANCAKE BKFST: Kim Fiegehen, Heidi Cruz 

PARLIAMENTARIAN: Marie Bensinger 

PROGRAM: Mary Burgoon 

PUBLICITY/ADVERTISING: Sandy Markoe 

SATELLITE GROUP: Janice Baldwin 

SCHOLARSHIP: Sylvia Divita 

TELEPHONE: Gale Harris 

TECHNOLOGY: Baylee Biber 

WAYS & MEANS: Marti Cockell 

WEB MASTER: Megan Lopresti 

WOMAN OF THE YEAR: Marti Cockell 

MEMBERSHIP REPORT 
Janice Baldwin, 2nd Vice President 

 

       Last Saturday we enjoyed a lovely tea luncheon with 125 

people present.  We had wonderful entertainment, inspirational 

speakers and several new members joined the CCRW.  We were 

joined by members from several other clubs around Northern 

Nevada.  The success formula is women + men working together for the 

success of the whole. 

       The CCRW membership committee: Alicia Eidel on invitations, Elaine 

Bergstrom with the get acquainted game, Sally Crosby minute man and 

acquisition of stuff and Janice Baldwin ideas and worrier person.  Thanks to 

those others who helped:  Setting beautiful tables were the committee plus 

ten women—Taunya Milligan, Angela LoGiurato/Sandy Markoe, Candy 

Baker, Marie Bensinger, Mary Burgoon, Maureen Stair, Carrol Larsen, Carol 

Del Carlo, Miranda Hoover and Sandy Duval; printer Bruce Waltz; Dianna 

Webb, thank you notes; Heather Blueberg, florist; Nick Favaro singer and 

his story of his wife Lorisa; Lynne Heller for patriotic songs and her story of 

Janet Heller; Monica Jaye, emcee and story teller; Baylee Biber, graphic 

design work; and, Lynne Hartung, Miranda Hoover and Lorene Addison for 

sharing tender feelings.  And, of course, our supportive President who 

trusted that we would do what was needed to be done - thanks Angela! 

       We will be preparing a membership roster for the year. All people who 

have paid dues from October 2017 to April 2018 will be included!  We have 

had a great membership year.  New members, join us in carrying out our 

CCRW mission, “To educate women about the political process and to en-

courage them to become actively involved with politics at the local, state 

and national levels”. 

SCHOLARSHIP CANDIDATE INFORMATION 
Sylvia Divita, Scholarship Committee Chair 

 
       At our April general meeting, we had the pleasure of 

meeting and hearing presentations from five outstanding stu-

dents from local schools:  Gabriel Dums and Abigail Sikora 

from Dayton High School, Riley Philippi from Pioneer High School and 

Brynn Lehman and Ashley Lynch from Carson High School.   

       They each gave an excellent presentation. The membership voted to 

award the 2018 Carson City Republican Women’s Scholarship to Ashley 

Lynch.  Ashley will join us for lunch in May to accept her award.  Join us in 

celebrating and wishing her continued success.     

         

       Everyone that attended couldn’t say enough about how 

wonderful it was and are excited to have this be an annual event.  I heard 

it described by a few attendees that we hit it out of the ballpark!  Thank 

you to Janice Baldwin, Alicia Eidel, Elaine Bergstrom & Sally Crosby for 

putting this fantastic event on for us.  

                                                 Angela LoGiurato, CCRW President 

Cont. from page 1 
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CARING FOR AMERICA 
Carolee Berglan, Chair 

             775-841-1732               

        It must be May as the dandelions are poking their heads up towards the sun. May has some 

special dates: CCRW Board Meeting on May 1st, Mother's Day on May 13th, CCRW luncheon 

on May 15th at the Fandango, Armed Forces Day on May 19th and Memorial Day on May 28th. 

       The Northern Nevada Dream Center, right here in Carson City, is a great advocate for 

the homebound and less fortunate citizens. Their food pantry is really in need of non-perishable 

food items like: instant soup, canned soup, all kinds of pasta, beans, peanut butter, etc. Please pick up a 

complete list of items needed at our next luncheon. At our April luncheon, because of your generosity, $72.00 

was donated to their worthy cause. Thank You! 

       Paws Up For Veterans thanks you for your monetary support in helping them train "Service Dogs For 

Those Who Have Served". Such a loyal companion really helps a Veteran live a better daily life. At our April 

luncheon, you generously donated $71.00 to this patriotic and worthy cause. Thank You! 

       CASA (Court Appointed Special Advocate) has an on-going need for roll-type suitcases, duffel bags or 

bigger backpacks and fleece throws. A neglected or needy child gets to pick out the suitcase they would like for 

their own. The fleece throw and cuddly creature inside brings warmth and demonstrates that they are cared 

about. Thank You! 

       Advocates To End Domestic Violence are always in need of "gently used" bedding, towels, clothing for 

women and children and smaller household utensils. Gently used children's toy and books help entertain the 

young children while their Moms are in a self-help class. Thank you for caring! 

       "Thanks Be" in April goes out to the following: Marie Bensinger, Gale Harris, Sandy Markoe, Carolyn 

Southard, Joy Trushenski, and all of you who made monetary donations. Bless you all! 

       I'd like to close with this positive quotable by Tom Stoppard: "Every exit is an entry somewhere 

else". 

Carolee Berglan 

CCRW EVITE CHAIR  
Lori Bagwell, CCRW Supervisor, Ward 3 

 
      Many have expressed concern over receiving so many advertisements from 
evite.  I thought I would share the information provided by evite concerning this 
issue: 
       As advertisements are what allows us to keep Evite free of charge to users, 
there is not a way to remove the advertisements that appear on free Evite invita-

tions. However, you can change your "Event Type" to either "Kids Corner" or "Birthday for 
Kids" to prevent any alcohol-related or children-inappropriate advertisements from appearing 
on your invitation. To change your "Event Type," simply click on "Manage Invitation" and click 
on the "Edit Details" and then the Event Type drop-down menu to make the appropriate selec-
tion. 
       To remove any advertisements, you can use our Paid Premium Design, which you can fil-
ter on the left-hand side. Premium invites are paid for and therefore have no advertisements. 
They also include your own text customization, inserts for more information, animation with an 
envelope, and much more!". 
       To remove the advertising, we would need to buy the premium version or pick another 
vendor that would also charge us a fee.  If we feel strongly about eliminating the advertising, 
then I will research the costs.   



 

Membership Application 
Mail to:  CCRW, P.O. Box 1181, Carson City, NV 89701 

 
____Regular Member ($30) ____Associate Member* ($15) ____Student Member ($15) 

 
*Any Republican male, or a female member of another club, may become an associate 

member. 

 

Please make checks payable to Carson City Republican Women 

 
New Member_________  Annual Renewal_________  

 

Name: ______________________________                 Birthday (MM/DD): _____________  
 

 
Mailing Address: ____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
City:______________________________ State:____________ Zip Code: ______________ 
 
 
Phone:______________________               Email_________________________________ 
 
               
Date of Application: ________________      Preferred Method of Contact:_______________ 
 

 
_______ Check here if you want a CCRW name badge and include an additional $10. 
 
 _______Check here to receive a printed copy of the newsletter instead of an email. Please 
include an additional $10 with your payment to cover printing/mailing costs.  Good for one 
year. 

 

Please use the space below to note what area of Republican politics interests you 

the most - local, state, federal legislation, veterans issues, etc:  

 

 

 

Carson City Republican Women 
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CCRW—APRIL  LUNCHEON 
Scholarship finalists presentations 

 

       The five finalists for the CCRW 2018 $2,000 scholar-
ship award made presentations to the membership during 
a special evening meeting at the Casino Fandango on April 
17.  Following the presentations, the members in attend-
ance voted by closed ballot for their choice.  The winner 
was Ashley Lynch, Carson High School. 

     Speaker for the occasion was Miranda Hoover, Presi-
dent of the Nevada Young Republicans. 

     Seniors from Carson City and Dayton area schools are 
eligible to apply.  If 18, they must be registered Republi-
cans. 

   Scholarship Chair Sylvia Divita and her committee of 
Carolee Berglan, Janice Baldwin and Joan O’Lear selected 
the five finalists after reviewing all applications.  Finalists 
represented Dayton HS, Carson HS and Pioneer HS. 

Gabriel Dums  (DHS), Ashley Lynch (CHS), Sylvia Divita (Chair), 

Riley Philippi (PHS), Brynn Lehman (CHS), Abigail Sikora (DHS) G. Dums, Dayton HS B. Lehman, Carson HS 

A. Sikora, Dayton HS R. Philippi, Pioneer HS 

A. Lynch, Carson HS—Winner 

CCRW President A. LoGiurato 

Speaker M. Hoover 

M. Hoover, President   

Nevada Young  Republicans 



CCRW SPRING NEW MEMBER TEA 
Women Bringing Light to the World 
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VOTE REPUBLICAN 

 



BUSINESS CARD ADS ARE $10/MONTH, OR $60/YEAR.  CAMPAIGN BUSI-

NESS CARD ADS ARE $10/MONTH.  IF YOU WISH TO HAVE YOUR AD 

PLACED IN THIS NEWSLETTER FOR THE REMAINER OF THE  PRIMARY CAM-

PAIGN (THREE MORE ISSUES),  EMAIL YOUR CARD IN JPEG TO  

NANCY@NANCYDALLAS.COM PRIOR TO APRIL 7. 

 

NEW BUSINESS ADS ARE WELCOME AT ANY TIME!! 

MAKE YOUR CHECK OUT TO:  CCRW, DESIGNATED FOR “AD” 

 

MAIL TO: CCRW, BOX 1181, CARSON CITY, NV 89701 

 

QUESTIONS:  SANDY MARKOE  SANDY.MARKOE@ATT.NET 
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NEVADA  TRIVIA 
 
 

What Nevada community is second only 
to Laredo, Texas, for having the most rec-

ord-high temperatures in the U.S.? 
 

Answer: Page 10 

CCRW SATELLITE MEETINGS 

     CCRW Satellite  meetings are held the 3rd Thursday of 
each month at the home of Candy Baker, 938 Buzzy 
Ranch Rd., Carson City @ 7:00PM.                                                                                                                                                                                                               

     Discussions revolve around The Study of the 5000 
Year Leap.  It is open to all, including husbands & guests. 
Contact Janice for further information.  

 775-841-1533   jkb1533@byu.net 

The following is Governor Sandoval’s response to a call to his office in regards to the Governor’s 

refusal to send National Guard troops to the U.S/Mexico border per a request from President 

Trump.  The NvFRW asked members to call his office  if they wished to express their opinions in re-

gards to this issue. 

Dear Mrs. xxxxxxx: 

       Thank you for taking the time to contact Governor Sandoval's office to share your concerns. We appreci-

ate your correspondence, as it helps us to better serve all Nevadans. 

       Neither the President, the Department of Defense nor the Department of Homeland Security have com-

municated a proposed mission to the Governor or Nevada National Guard. Until such time that a specific mis-

sion is identified, the Governor, in consultation with General William Burks, the Adjutant General of the Nevada 

National Guard, reached the conclusion that sending Nevada Guardsmen and women to the border is not an 

appropriate use of Nevada National Guard resources. 

       As you may know, in the past, the Nevada Army National Guard has participated in border security mis-

sions, which amounted to both surveillance and life-saving mission sets in the performance of their border du-

ties. If a proposal that was consistent with life-saving missions was necessary and/or requested, the Governor 

would consider such a proposal. 

       Again, we thank you for taking the time to reach out to our office and we hope you will contact us in the 

future regarding other topics of concern to you. 

Sincere regards, 

 

Shannon Litz, Constituent Services 

mailto:NANCY@NANCYDALLAS.COM
mailto:SANDY.MARKOE@ATT.NET
mailto:jkb1533@byu.net


MEMORIAL DAY       
 
       Memorial Day is an American holiday, observed on the last Monday of May, honoring the men and women 
who died while serving in the U.S. military. Memorial Day 2018 occurs on Monday, May 28. Originally known as 
Decoration Day, it originated in the years following the Civil War and became an official federal holiday in 
1971. Many Americans observe Memorial Day by visiting cemeteries or memorials, holding family gatherings 
and participating in parades. Unofficially, it marks the beginning of the summer season. 

 
EARLY OBSERVANCES OF MEMORIAL DAY 

       The Civil War, which ended in the spring of 1865, claimed more lives than any conflict in U.S. history and 
required the establishment of the country’s first national cemeteries. 
       By the late 1860s, Americans in various towns and cities had begun holding springtime tributes to these 
countless fallen soldiers, decorating their graves with flowers and reciting prayers. 

 

Did You Know? 
Each year on Memorial Day a national moment of remembrance takes place at 3:00 p.m. local 
time. 

       It is unclear where exactly this tradition originated; numerous different communities may have inde-
pendently initiated the memorial gatherings. Nevertheless, in 1966 the federal government declared Water-
loo, New York, the official birthplace of Memorial Day. 

       Waterloo—which first celebrated the day on May 5, 1866—was chosen because it hosted an annual, com-
munity-wide event, during which businesses closed and residents decorated the graves of soldiers with flowers 
and flags. 
 

DECORATION DAY 
       On May 5, 1868, General John A. Logan, leader of an organization for Northern Civil War veterans, called 
for a nationwide day of remembrance later that month. “The 30th of May, 1868, is designated for the purpose 
of strewing with flowers, or otherwise decorating the graves of comrades who died in defense of their country 
during the late rebellion, and whose bodies now lie in almost every city, village and hamlet churchyard in the 
land,” he proclaimed. 
       The date of Decoration Day, as he called it, was chosen because it wasn’t the anniversary of any particular 
battle. 
       On the first Decoration Day, General James Garfield made a speech at Arlington National Cemetery, and 
5,000 participants decorated the graves of the 20,000 Union and Confederate soldiers buried there. 

       Many Northern states held similar commemorative events and reprised the tradition in subsequent years; 
by 1890 each one had made Decoration Day an official state holiday. Southern states, on the other hand, con-
tinued to honor their dead on separate days until after World War I. 
 

HISTORY OF MEMORIAL DAY 
       Memorial Day, as Decoration Day gradually came to be known, originally honored only those lost while 
fighting in the Civil War. But during World War I the United States found itself embroiled in another major con-
flict, and the holiday evolved to commemorate American military personnel who died in all wars. 
       For decades, Memorial Day continued to be observed on May 30, the date Logan had selected for the first 
Decoration Day. But in 1968 Congress passed the Uniform Monday Holiday Act, which established Memorial 
Day as the last Monday in May in order to create a three-day weekend for federal employees; the change went 
into effect in 1971. The same law also declared Memorial Day a federal holiday. 
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Memorial Day isn't just about honoring veterans, its honoring those who lost their lives. Veterans had the fortune 

of coming home. For us, that's a reminder of when we come home we still have a responsibility to serve. It's a  

continuation of service that honors our country and those who fell defending it.  

Pete Hegseth 

http://www.history.com/topics/american-civil-war/american-civil-war-history
https://www.history.com/topics/us-states/new-york
http://www.history.com/topics/holidays/memorial-day-history/pictures/memorial-day/birthplace-of-memorial-day
http://www.history.com/this-day-in-history/civil-war-dead-honored-on-decoration-day
http://www.history.com/topics/us-presidents/james-a-garfield
http://www.history.com/news/arlington-national-cemetery-8-surprising-facts
https://www.history.com/topics/world-war-i
https://www.history.com/topics/holidays/memorial-day-history
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Elected Officials 

President Donald Trump (R) 

The White House 

1600 Pennsylvania Ave. NW, Washington, DC 20500 

Ph: 202-456-1414 

U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R)  

Russell Senate Office Building, Courtyard 4 

Washington, DC 20510 Ph: 202-224-6244  (switchboard)  775-686-5770 

FAX:202-228-6753    Email thru website:  http://heller.senate.gov 

U.S. Senator Catherine Cortez Masto (D) 

522 Hart Office Building, Washington, DC 20510 Ph: 202-224-3542  775-882-7343 

Email thru website: http://masto.senate.gov   

U.S. Congressman Mark Amodei (R) District 2 

125 Cannon House Office Building, Washington, DC 20515  Ph: 202-225-6155 

775-686-5760   Email thru website: http://amodei.house.gov   

Governor Brian Sandoval (R) 

State Capitol 

101 N. Carson Street, Carson City, NV 89701   Ph: 775-684-5670 

e-mail: http://gov.state.nv.us/mailgov.htm 

Lt. Governor Mark Hutchison (R) 

State Capitol 

101 N. Carson Street, Carson City, NV 89701 Ph: 775-684-7111   

Email: http://ltgov.nv.gov/contact/  

Secretary of State Barbara Cegavske  (R) Ph: 684-5708 

101 N. Carson St, #3  sosmail@sos.nv.gov 

State Treasurer Dan Schwartz  (R) Ph: 684-5600 

101 N. Carson St, #4   www.nevadatreasurer.gov  

State Controller Ron Knecht (R)  684-5632 

101 N. Carson St, #5  rknecht@controller.state.nv.us 

State Attorney General Adam Laxalt  (R)  684-1100 

100 N. Carson St,  aginfo@ag.nv.gov 

Area Republican State Senators: 

James Settelmeyer (R-No. 17) 775-684-1470 

email: james.settelmeyer@sen.state.nv.us   

Heidi Gansert (R-No. 15) 775-684-1400 

e-mail:  heidi.gansert@sen.state.nv.us   

Don Gustavson (R-No. 14) 775-684-1480 

e-mail: don.gustavson@sen.state.nv.us   

Ben Kieckhefer (R-No. 16) 775-684-1450 

e-mail:  ben.kieckhefer@sen.state.nv.us   

Area Republican  State Assembly Members: 

Robin Titus (R-District No. 38)  775-465-2587 

e-mail:  robin.titus@asm.state.nv.us  

Ira Hansen (R-District No. 32) 775-684-8851 

e-mail:  ira.hansen@asm.state.nv.us   

Jill Tolles (R-District No. 25) 775-684-8837 

e-mail:  jill.tolles@asm.state.nv.us   

Lisa Krasner (R-District 26) 775-684-8848 

e-mail:  lisa.krasner@asm.state.nv.us   

Jim Wheeler (R-District No. 39) 775-684-8843 

e-mail:  jim.wheeler@asm.state.nv.us   

 Al Kramer (R-District No. 40) 775-721-5865 

e-mail:  al.kramer@asm.state.nv.us  

Carson City  Republican Supervisors 

Lori Bagwell   775-220-3646 

lbagwell@carson.org  

Brad Bonkowski  775--283-7073 

bbonkowski@carson.org  

Nevada Federation of Republican Women 

President:  Dianne Baranowski 

Email:  ddbar7885@gmail.com 

Northern Director:  Cher Daniels  

 Email: cherdanielsgop@gmail.com 

Nevada Republican Party: 

www.nevadagop.org 
 

 

 
TRIVIA ANSWER 

 
Laughlin, at the state’s southernmost 
tip, is Nevada’s hottest spot and the 
nation’s second hottest.  The highest 
recorded temperature in Laughlin—
also the state’s highest temperature—
is 125 degrees, which was recorded on 
June 29, 1994. 

                                      

CCRW HISTORY 

2008 Scholarship Winners 

 

Rosemary Smith, Chair 

Presenting the winners 

 

 

 

http://heller.senate.gov/
http://reid.senate.gov/
http://amodei.house.gov/
http://gov.state.nv.us/mailgov.htm
mailto:http://ltgov.nv.gov/contact/
mailto:sosmail@sos.nv.gov
mailto:www.nevadatreasurer.gov
mailto:rknecht@controller.state.nv.us
mailto:aginfo@ag.nv.gov
mailto:jsettelmeyer@sen.state.nv.us
mailto:heidi.gansert@sen.state.nv.us
mailto:dgustavson@sen.state.nv.us
mailto:bkieckhefer@sen.state.nv.us
mailto:robin.titus@asm.state.nv.us
mailto:ihansen@asm.state.nv.us
mailto:jill.tolles@asm.state.nv.us
mailto:lisa.krasner@asm.state.nv.us
mailto:jim.wheeler@asm.state.nv.us
mailto:kramer@asm.state.nv.us
mailto:lbagwell@carson.org
mailto:bbonkowski@carson.org
mailto:ddbar7885@gmail.com
mailto:cherdanielsgop@gmail.com
http://www.nevadagop.org/
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OUR ADVERTISERS 

The Trumpeter 

CCRW welcomes your advertising support. Space is available for $60 per year. The Trum-
peter is published monthly and distributed throughout the United States.  Your ad will also 
be placed on our website www.ccrwclub.com. Please contact  Sandy Markoe 
sandy.markoe@att.net 775-220-3589 for more information.  

CARING FOR OUR  

MEMBERS 

     If you know of someone 
who has been or is ill, has 
suffered a loss or could 
just use a little cheer, 
please give Dianna Webb a 
call or email so she can 
send them a card with a 
few rays of sunshine and 
good cheer.  Her number is 
775-883-5949 and email 
is:  

dwebb47@sbcglobal.net   

OPPORTUNITY DRAWING  

Marti Cockell,  Chair  
 

       As the 2018 chair  for 
the monthly opportunity 
drawings, we have chosen 
to remain with a 50-50 drawing, 
with the lucky ticket holder 
winning 1/2 of the money 
collected from ticket sales.  

       And as always, thank you to 
Alicia Eidel, our ticket 
saleswoman. 

http://www.ccrwclub.com
mailto:sandy.markoe@att.net
mailto:dwebb47@sbcglobal.net


HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
 

 

  

 

  

Upcoming Events 

May 1 CCRW BOD @ Glen Eagles 
May 13 Mother’s Day 
May 15 CCRW Luncheon @ Casino Fandango 
May 28 Memorial Day 
June 5 CCRW BOD meeting @ Glen Eagles 
June 14 Flag Day 
June 17 Father’s Day 
June 19 CCRW Luncheon @ Casino Fandango 
June 21 Summer Solstice 
July 3 CCRW BOD meeting @ Glen Eagles 
July 4 Independence Day 
July 26  CCRW joins the CCRP for Freedom Fest  
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On the Web 
Carson City Republican Women 

http://www.ccrwclub.com 

Carson City Republicans 

http://www.ccrccgop.com 

Nevada Federation of Republican Women 

http://www.nvfrw.org 

Nevada Republican Party 

http://www.nevadagop.org 

Republican National Committee 

http://www.gop.com 

 

MAY  BIRTHDAYS  
 

MEMBERS 

 

Denise Trost               5 

Laura Fitz                 14 

Amber Graham         18 

Teresa Macey            25 

Jena Taylor               28 

Patricia Richer          31 
 

 

ASSOCIATE MEMBERS 

 

Ron Knecht                4 

Steve Markoe           20 
 

CARING FOR OUR 
MEMBERS 

Dianna Webb, Chair 
 

THINKING OF YOU 

 

Sympathy card to Kay Keeton, 
for the recent passing of her 

husband Tom 

 

 

 

NvFRW Executive Committee  
2017-18 

President: Diane Baranowski 

1st VP: Lynn Armanino 

2nd VP: Caroline Smith 

Secretary: Barb Hawn 

Treasurer: Karen Von 
Schimmelmann 

S. Dir: Michele Evans 

N. Dir: Cher Daniels 

Nom. Chair: Darlene Ruedy 

Immed. Past Pres:  

Lori Piotrowski 

CARSON CITY 

REPUBLICAN PARTY 

 

The CCRP meets the fourth  
Thursday of each month. 

 

WHERE: Argent Academy 

(this location will soon 
change) 

WHEN: 6:30PM—Social time 

             7:00PM—Meeting 

WHY POPPIES ON MEMORIAL DAY? 
 

     In 1915, inspired by the poem “In Flanders Fields,” Moina Michael replied with her own 

poem: 

We cherish too, the Poppy red 

That grows on fields where valor led, 

It seems to signal to the skies 

That blood of heroes never dies. 
     She then conceived of an idea to wear red poppies on Memorial Day in honor 

of those who died serving the nation during war. She was the first to wear one, 

and sold poppies to her friends and co-workers with the money going to benefit 

servicemen in need. Later a Madam Guerin from France was visiting the United 

States and learned of this new custom started by Ms. Michael. When she re-

turned to France she made artificial red poppies to raise money for war or-

phaned children and widowed women. This tradition spread to other countries. 

In 1921, the Franco-American Children’s League sold poppies nationally to ben-

efit war orphans of France and Belgium. The League disbanded a year later and 

Madam Guerin approached the VFW for help. 

    Shortly before Memorial Day in 1922 the VFW became the first veterans’ or-

ganization to nationally sell poppies. Two years later their “Buddy” Poppy pro-

gram was selling artificial poppies made by disabled veterans. In 1948 the US 

Post Office honored Ms. Michael for her role in founding the National Poppy 

movement by issuing a red 3 cent postage stamp with her likeness on it. 

http://www.ccrwclub.com/
http://www.ccrwclub.com/
http://www.ccrccgop.com
http://www.nvfrw.org/
http://www.nevadagop.org
http://www.gop.com
mailto:ddbar7885@gmail.com
mailto:lynn@armaninofamily.com
mailto:kakarose@aol.com
mailto:karenvons@aol.com
mailto:karenvons@aol.com
mailto:4ms.evans@gmail.com
mailto:cherdanielsgop@yahoo.com
mailto:darlene_ruedy@att.net
mailto:loripiotrowski@cox.net

